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Open Letter of Support for the New Badminton Hobart Constitution 

 

To the Stakeholders of Badminton Tasmania, 

 

As committed advocates for the growth, integrity, and sustainability of badminton in 

Tasmania, we wish to express our full support for the proposed new constitution of 

Badminton Hobart. 

 

This new constitution represents a significant and positive step forward in modernising 

the governance and operations of Badminton Hobart. It reflects contemporary best 

practices, promotes greater inclusivity and transparency, and ensures alignment with 

the broader governance standards recommended by state and national sporting 

bodies. 

 

Importantly, the new constitution aims to: 

• Clarify roles and responsibilities within the organisation; 

• Strengthen governance frameworks and accountability; 

• Enable more effective member engagement and representation; 

• Facilitate strategic growth and development of the sport at both 

grassroots and competitive levels. 

 

The adoption of this constitution is not merely an administrative update—it is a 

reaffirmation of Badminton Hobart’s commitment to excellence, sustainability, and 

service to the badminton community. 

 

We encourage all stakeholders—clubs, members, volunteers, and affiliated 

organisations—to support this initiative and embrace the opportunities it presents. By 

uniting behind this important reform, we can ensure a stronger, more agile, and more 

inclusive future for badminton in Hobart and Tasmania. 

 

Kind Regards, 
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